Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for helping us to set up the Critical Worker school places this week. It is very
important to us that you can attend work and know that your child is learning in a happy and safe
environment. As you will know, demand for places is very high and this is causing some concern.
We need your help in order to keep everything running smoothly. Please make sure that you do
not send your child to school on days when they could be cared for at home, even if you have
pre-booked the place. Similarly, please do not send your chid every day just to keep things the
same for your child. You will not lose your place if you cancel at the last minute or if you have a
shifting work pattern so please do everything you can to help us to manage this situation. Your
support will enable us to meet your need.

Best wishes,

Mrs Galloway



